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	Northbound Interstate 75 Lane Closures on Brent Spence Bridge
Pavement Work
Hamilton County (Wednesday, October 13, 2010) –  Pavement work will require the left and center lanes of northbound Interstate 75 on the lower deck of the Brent Spence Bridge to be closed from 9 p.m. Friday, Oct. 15 until 5 a.m. Monday, Oct. 18.  The on-ramp from 4th Street in Covington will remain open.

Arrow boards and signs will be in place prior to the work zone to alert motorists of the lane closure.

ODOT has a Target: Zero goal for any and all safety hazards.  To help ensure the safety of construction workers and the traveling public, motorists should remain alert, reduce their speed and watch for stopped traffic while passing through a work zone.
  

For additional information on lane and road closures caused by construction, accidents or other related traffic events, please visit www.BuckeyeTraffic.org.

###

For more information contact: 
Sharon Smigielski, Public Information Officer, at (513) 933-6511 

Liz Lyons, Public Information Specialist, at (513) 933-6534 

or email D08.PIO@dot.state.oh.us


